PBA WEEKLY E-NEWS



A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear PBA Parents,

We know that our children's academic growth and future success depend on the education they receive today, and parent involvement also plays a critical role in the learning process. You can be a part of that success and the learning process.

That's why we're asking PBA parents to get involved! BE A VOLUNTEER. There are many reasons to volunteer: Your kids will benefit, you'll get to know their teachers, and the time you spend in school will allow our staff to do more things for more students that means better learning for all.

You are encouraged to contact our Community Outreach Coordinator, Ms. Akudo Nwokeukwu @720-424-0965 or email her @

akudo nwokeukw@dpsk12.org to find out what volunteer opportunities are available.



March 13 - Adult ESL Class Registration- 9:00 a.m.

Mach 14-16 and March 21-23 – PARCC/CMAS Testing

March 24– Denver Museum of Nature and Science will bring a mobile planetarium program, "The Great Space Escape" to BRIDGES. Parents are welcome to attend.

Mark your calendars. Our international night will take place on MAY 12, 5:00pm – 7:30pm. You are INVITED



Registration for Summer Academy has started!

Early Release- every Friday - 8:45 am- 1:00 pm

Please make sure that your child wears adequate clothing based on the weather conditions

Parents, please remember to call the school @ 720-424-0960 before 3:30pm to let us know if your child will not be riding the bus home.

SHOUT OUT News!

COUNTY-WIDE RECOMMENDATION!

SALUTE to our very own TONY REVELES, HEAD CUSTODIAN, & ULFETA KUDOZOVIC for a JOB WELL DONE!

"I recently helped coordinate a large community event at PBA on Saturday, February 11th. ... it was a huge success and attendance and overall turnout went beyond my expectations. Of course, none of this would have been possible had it not been for the stellar engagement and assistance by TONY REVELES and ULFETA KUDOZOVIC.

I wanted to be sure to send along a note of commendations for their work on the day of the event and in planning prior to. We ... pulled off a massive community that attracted 500-600 residents, community leaders, elected officials and press/media.

TONY AND ULFETA were incredibly accommodating, visible and present throughout. They certainly helped to relieve a great deal of pressure and stress. We could not thank them enough... Hopefully, this note can be included in their performance review"

From Jamie C. Torres Deputy Director | Agency for Human Rights & Community Partnerships, Director | Office of Immigrant & Refugee
Affairs 720.913.8471 (Office) |

<u>Jamie.Torres@Denvergov.org</u> | <u>www.Denvergov.org/HumanRights</u>



Eligibility:

All athletes are expected to comply with the weekly eligibility rules. A weekly eligibility report will be collected. Athletes who receive 2 "no's" in one or more classes will not play. Keep up your grades.

March 13 - Soccer & Basketball at Hamilton 4:00pm March 21 - Soccer & Basketball at Slavens (Bible Park) 4:00pm



My name is Tami Koenig. I am the School Counselor. I spend majority of my time providing your children the foundation they need to be successful learners. Our lessons build on positive attitude, study/organizational skills, and ways to manage tough feelings etc. Our school-wide programs is strengthened by collaboration with teachers, families and community services. It takes a village to raise a child. I can be reached at 720-424-1066 or tami_koenig@dpsk12.org